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   Chancery Office 

      Eparchy of New Westminster 
 
 
 
To the Faithful of the Eparchy of New Westminster 
 
 
 

15 May 2019 
Dear Friends, 
 
This year during the Great Fast-Lent our Eparchy we decided to make a special collection for Catholic 
Missions in Canada, our largest benefactor. Without the financial support of Catholic Missions in Canada 
many of our parishes would find it very difficult to survive. The combined total that was collected in our 
twelve parishes was $5,127.00 (this includes cheques made out directly to Catholic Missions in Canada) 
and forwarded to Catholic Missions in Canada on your behalf.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 
With prayerful best wishes, I remain, 
 

Sincerely yours in the Lord, 
 

 
 

+Ken (Nowakowski) 
Bishop 

 
 

 


